INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL - DAMMAM

REF: IIS: PRINC: CIR: 1069:18 28 October, 2018
CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,
‘Greetings’

We wish to invite your kind attention towards our earlier circulars relating to the safety and
security of the children. In this regard we wish to convey you that all the gates, except the main
gate will be closed by 7.30 am in the girls’ section and by 7.35 am in the boys’ section. Parents
and drivers are advised to drop the children at the main gate and ensure that the children have
gone inside in case they happen to reach the school late. If the children are dropped at any other
gates which are closed as per the above timing, we cannot ensure the safe reaching of the
students inside the school.

Request the cooperation and support from all parents and all other transport operators.

Regards
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